From: Bill Woodley < bill.woodley@oxfam.ca>

Sent: August 10, 2016 1:40 PM
To: ewazadar@hotmail.com
Subject: thanks for the stamps

Dear Ms. Zadarnowski:

On behalf of Oxfam Canada, I would like to thank you for the large donation of stamp delivered today to our stamp program.

I have had a quick look at them and I am sure they will be very useful—lots of recent commemorative (large) stamps from Poland, Britain, Canada and other countries.

We really appreciate donations such as yours because we have trouble meeting the needs of collectors these days, in view of declining mail volumes and the use of stamps. Nevertheless we are doing well, having raised \$26,000 last year, the most ever, and this year we are doing well too.

I am attaching a list of the projects we have sponsored in the past, and a description of the one we are currently supporting, which is Oxfam Canada's flagship project in Asia.

I am not sure if you have donated before, but I do not find the Polish-Canadian Women's Federation in our donor files, so I am writing this note to you in hopes of receiving further useful donations in the future.

Thanks again,

Bill Woodley Stamp program Volunteer co-ordinator